
 
 
 
 

NOTICE 
 

February 20, 2024 
 

The Moorland Township Board of Trustees will hold a Budget Public Hearing on the 
proposed township budget for fiscal year 2024-2025 on Thursday, March 14, 2024 at 
7:00 p.m. at the Moorland Township Hall. *The property tax millage rate proposed 
to be levied to support the proposed budget will be subject of this hearing. A 
copy of the proposed budget is available for inspection at the township hall during 
office hours. The Regular Board Meeting will start immediately following the Budget 
Hearing. 
 
The township will provide necessary reasonable services to individuals with 
disabilities at the Board meetings upon seven days’ notice. Contact the township at 
(231) 853-2015, 12416 Apple Ave., Ravenna, MI 49451. 
 
Rose Spoelman 
Township Clerk 
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